
The Singapore Exchange has responded today (1st October 2021) to our letter to the 

Business Times dated 24th September 2021. 

They have acknowledged the various valid issues raised and are working towards resolving 

these issues. This conciliatory approach is definitely in the right direction to a robust market. 

We're confident that Singapore has the right ingredients for a much more vibrant Singapore 

Stockmarket as long as the various stakeholders can work together and come up with an 

effective masterplan. 

Singapore as a nation has survived & thrived against all odds and the Singapore Stockmarket 

should be no different !   

 


